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From: Planning

Sent: 28 July 2016 11:59

To: Planning

Subject: Comments on NYM/2016/0504/FL - Case Officer Mrs C Ward - Received from Mr

John Greenwood at N/A, 9 Mill Lane, Iburndale, Whitby, North Yorkshire, YO22 5DU

| am very concerned about this planning application for the following reasons:

1) Increase in traffic volumes in Mill Lane which is not built for heavy traffic as it is far too narrow.

2) I find it hard to believe that the suggested manege will be used for personal reasons and the application
does not go into any detail as to how it will be used. Once the structure is approved and built there are
reasons for it to make money by other people using the facilities, or for the facility to be used by other
horse owners whether or not a charge is incurred.

3) Damage has already been done to the garden wall at the front of the property in Mill Lane which | rent
from a landlord.

4) Damage has also been incurred throughout Mill Lane to wall verges fences and buildings by the
enormous horsebox from number 17 which comes up and down the lane three of four times a week in both

directions.

Comments made by Mr John Greenwood of N/A, 9 Mill Lane, Iburndale, Whitby, North Yorkshire, YO22
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